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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that a person does not need to get a permit in order to store surface water to
prepare for responding to fire. (Flesch Readability Score: 69.7).

Provides that the storage of surface water for fire response preparedness does not require a water
right application, permit or certificate.
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